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Coverage revised for compound drugs prescribed 
for Medicare-eligible IHCP members 
Effective November 1, 2014, the Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) is revising its coverage policy for 

extemporaneously compounded drug products prescribed for IHCP members who are also eligible for Medicare Part D 

coverage. Compounded drug products containing a Medicare Part D-covered drug product will not be covered by the 

IHCP for dually eligible members. This change applies to dates of service on or after November 1, 2014. 

For questions about a member’s Medicare Part D drug coverage: 

 Contact the member’s Medicare plan directly.

 Go to medicare.gov.

 Call 1-800-MEDICARE (1-800-633-4227).

Please direct questions about this bulletin to the Catamaran 

Clinical and Technical Help Desk by calling toll-free 1-855-577-

6317. 
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